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RSVP 2015-2016 
The Retired Senior Volunteer Program is coming back after a successful 2014-2015 school year working in the Medford 
Elementary School.  The Open House that was held on October 9

th
 was a success.  We have 16 senior volunteers ready to be 

placed into classrooms. 
 

Junior Achievement 
Junior Achievement is the world’s largest organization dedicated to educating students in grades K-12 about entrepreneurship, 
work readiness and financial literacy through experimental hands-on programs.  Volunteers from the community are trained 
prior to coming to the classrooms where they share their experiences and deliver the Junior Achievement curriculum.  At this 
point we are working to register classrooms and match volunteers.  We worked with Junior Achievement last year and had a 
positive experience.  The focus will be in grades K-4. 
 

Fire Safety 
October 5-9 was Fire Safety Week.  On Thursday (8

th
), the Medford Fire Department presented to our students in grades K-3.  

This year the Department brought two vehicles with to show the students.  Students received fireman hats and a booklet as 
well. 
 

Entrance Sign 
We are excited about our new entrance sign!  If you have not noticed, MEPA donated funds to purchase signage that says 
ELEMENTARY over the elementary entrance.  It looks great! 
 

October 14 – Data Day 
IXL training 
Analyze student data across content 
Map curriculum to standards to ensure they are being taught 
PLC work 
 

 
Community Education 

 
Tiger Club Update 

A.M. offering is full.  We have 28 students registered (largest ever) 
P.M. offering has two openings.  We are at 38 students with two students recently withdrawing. 


